
PeopleSoft HRMS and SoftServ Going Offline

Today at 5 p.m. for OneUSG Connect Conversion

June 6, 2019
 
As a reminder, the HR system (PeopleSoft HRMS and SoftServ) will go offline today at 5
p.m. for conversion to OneUSG Connect.

OneUSG Connect goes live June 16, 2019, and Augusta University is in its final preparations
for this huge implementation that will significantly change a variety of workforce management
processes.    Over the past few months, in preparation for this system downtime, both Human
Resources and Payroll have communicated key deadlines for impacted business processes. 
All deadlines to complete HR transactions prior to go-live have now passed.

For more information on OneUSG Connect please visit www.augusta.edu/oneusg.  

Contact us
Questions can be e-mailed to AU_ONEUSG_CONNECT@augusta.edu         

augusta.edu/hr
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